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Official Statement Regarding Temporary Removal of Our 
Products from MCS Certification Database  

 
Xiamen Fasten Solar Technology Co., Ltd. 

 

Dear Valued Customers and Partners, 

We are writing to inform you that some of our solar mounting system products have 
been temporarily delisted from the MCS (Microgeneration Certification Scheme) due to 
updates in the MCS standard. We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience caused 
and would like to provide the following clarification and updates:  

 

I. Reason for Removal 
MCS published an updated standard MCS 012 version 3.0. Although our existing 
certification complies with the previous standard, BRE believes that our current 
certification remains under the legacy single-component, it temporarily falls short of the 
new systemic requirements, necessitating the temporary delisting of our products. 
 
We are strongly opposed to this action, as our mounting systems remain unchanged 
and have been thoroughly tested in accordance with MCS rules and regulations. 
Furthermore, our mandatory factory inspections and audits are entirely up to date. 
 
II. Proactive Efforts and Current Progress 
Over the past two years, we have prioritized compliance with the updated standards 
and dedicated significant resources to systemic certification upgrades, including: 
 Submitting full technical documentation to BRE (Building Research Establishment), 

the UK certification body, to expedite review processes of existing certificate. 
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 Maintaining close communication with BRE seeking to add other systems that meet
the standards to the certificate.

We are striving to complete certification updates at the earliest opportunity to reinstate 
our products on the inventory. 

III. Commitments and Next Steps
We fully acknowledge the potential impact of this situation on your projects and assure
you of the following measures to mitigate disruptions:
 Interim solutions and technical support will be offered to clients with urgent needs;
 Transparent updates on certification progress will be provided regularly.

Product safety, reliability and global compliance remain our utmost priorities, and 
remains dedicated to independent external testing. We fully support the MCS 
Standards. We deeply appreciate your continued trust and partnership. For further 
inquiries, please contact: 

Xiamen Fasten Solar Technology Co., Ltd. 
Unit4B-8, NO.16 Xiangxing 3rd Road, (Free Trade Zone) 
Xiamen Area of China(Fujian) Pilot Free Trade Zone 
Email: info@fastensolar.com 
Tel: 0086-592-5665910 

Sincerely, 
Xiamen Fasten Solar Technology Co., Ltd.
13th May 2025 
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